
  

 

 

 

Date: 19-11-2023                                     Circular No: QCS/Nov24/129 

 

Subject: Transition to Online Classes Due to Elevated Pollution Levels 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings  

In accordance with directives issued by the Department of Education dated 18th November 2024 (Ref: 

4906-11), and in view of the heightened pollution levels and elevated Air Quality Index (AQI), the 

school will shift to online classes for Grades I–VIII from 20th to 22nd November 2024. 

The Online class schedule along with the class link will be shared on the class groups. 

For any kind of further clarification, please feel free to contact front desk at- 9891889900. 

 

Regards  

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria  
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